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The first of two 2025 Parent/Child Putting Championships took place on Sunday, June 29, on 
The Dance Floor. Teams competed in an alternate shot format, with adults teeing off on the 

odd-numbered holes and kids taking the lead on the even-numbered ones. 
 

Congratulations to Ryne & Quinn Buchler, (pictured below) who claimed first place with an im-
pressive score of 45! Kurt Jensen & Caleb Hostetter followed closely in second with a score of 

48. Winners received credit book prizes—$40 for first place and $20 for second. 
 

Following the fun on the green, participants celebrated with a build-your-own ice cream sundae 
bar in the Member Dining Room. 

 
Thank you to everyone who joined us—we look forward to seeing you at the next Parent/Child 

Putting Championship on Sunday, July 27!


